
                                                                                                                                                           March 17th-21st 

This Week 

We had a wonderful week learning about the letter ‘W’.  This week we read My ‘W’ Sound Box, 

sorted ‘W’ picture cards, sang along to the ‘W’ poem and watched the Sesame Street ‘W’ 

Podcast.  Throughout the week, we also learned about the number 15.  The kiddos are doing a 

great job learning their numbers. 
 

This week we had many special guests come in to talk about their jobs in the community.  Miss 

Carly, the Grand Island Children’s Librarian, came in to talk about working at the library.  Mr. 

Josh, Raphaella’s dad, came in to talk about being a professor and guitar instructor.  Miss Heidi, 

Nora’s mom, came in to teach us how to make bread. Cillian’s mom and dad, Mr. Bota, a pilot, and 

Mrs. Bota, a nurse practitioner also came in to talk about their jobs.  
 

On Wednesday, Miss Renee and Mr. Paul from the Grand Island Post Office came in to talk to 

us about being a mail carrier.  We even had the chance to go see Miss Renee’s mail truck! 

Thursday, we had a visit from Miss Carmen from Leaf, Stone, and Steal.  We loved getting to 

hear all about the different plants she sells and takes care of at her shop.  We were so excited 

to even get two plants to keep in our room!  
 

On Friday, we had a special lunch.  We had the chance to put our chef skills to the test.  We 

made our own English muffin pizzas with sauce and cheese.  We even made spaghetti and 

meatballs!  It was a great lunch and making it ourselves made it even more special. 
 

Throughout the week, we were able to get outside for a little bit and play with chalk and 

bubbles.  During center time, we shopped in our store, read stories in the library, built with 

blocks and Legos, and raced cars around the room. 

  

   

 

  

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

 

Looking Ahead 
 

 

March 24th  
Play U Field Trip 

 

 Pre-K 4 Awesome News!  

Looking Ahead 

We will be learning 
about different 

community helpers. 
 
 

Letter The Of The 
Week 
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